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Comments: I am NOT in agreement with the current Forest Service plan for the management of the Heber Wild

Horses. First territory boundaries are not in accordance with The Wild Free Roaming Horse and Burro act 1971.

These animals are to be considered in the area where they are presently found as an integral part of the natural

system of public lands. Instead the Forest Service did not do surveys before mapping lines for the Heber Wild

Horses territory. Due to cattle pasture leasing fences are now up on these public lands. The fences prevent free

roaming of the Wild Horses for water, forage and shelter. The Forest Service has never had a management plan

and has taken the least comprehensive study so they can round up and eliminate these horses. This should be a

time when you truly show up and do what is best and humane  for these horse. You the Forest Service are

supposed to be protecting them, NOT a voice for the cattleman. Work with groups that have a history of good

humane management. We love our Wild Horses and do not want the rounded up or killed! 


